STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009
(Ponteland Road Area, Throckley Variation) Order 2022

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

Concerns have been raised by local residents over parking on junctions on Ponteland Road causing access and visibility issues. Vehicles have also been observed obstructing the footpaths for pedestrian use.

The proposals are intended to prevent indiscriminate parking on the junctions on Ponteland Road, Throckley which is causing problems of access particularly for larger vehicles and reducing driver visibility at the junctions.


